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Key Discussion Points: 

● Foundational Agreements 
● Working Group Updates 
● Campus Planning Timeline 

 
Summary:  
The meeting began with the group discussing changes to the Terms of Reference and Ground 
Rules documents based on feedback from the first Steering Committee meeting. Updates from 
working group co-chairs indicated that the working groups have gone through their first or 
second meetings and are defining their scopes of work.  All Steering Committee members will 
be invited to all future working group meetings. Longer discussion was focused on ways to 
involve more community members in the Partnership process.  
 
By November 2019, the Steering Committee hopes to have compiled a list of the key issues 
relevant to their work and the work of the individual working groups. The discussion also looked 
at how the Neighborhood Partnership interfaces with the Community Liaison Committee and the 
appropriate form of information-sharing between the two entities. The importance of 
confidentiality, when requested, in working group meetings was established. AU closed out the 
meeting by detailing a new master lease for 200 students in Tenleytown.  
 

 


